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28 April 2023 

Comment on the Danish FSA’s statement regarding its inspection of Danske Bank (non-per-

forming exposures, etc.) 

 

Danske Bank takes note of the Danish FSA’s statement. We are in the process of changing our prac-

tice to comply with the transitional provisions in the regulation and we expect that it will be com-

pleted in June 2023. In the intervening period, we will continue to ensure that we have sufficient 

capital pursuant to the regulation and that all capital requirements are met by continuing our con-

servative approach to our capital deductions. 

  

The Danish FSA’s statement is available at danskebank.com/investor-relations/regulation/the-dan-

ish-fsa. 

 

Danske Bank 

  

 

 

Contact: Stefan Singh Kailay, Head of Media Relations, tel. +45 45 14 14 00 


